
Lane, Roger

From: Rich Plendl <richplendl@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 12:10 PM
To: Lane, Roger
Cc: Kris Plendl; Rich Plendl; Kodl, Curt; Noa williamsonsurveying.com; Chris Adams; Neil
Subject: Fw: density study
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Hello Roger, 

We respectfully request a postponement of our Rezoning Request, Petition 11872 (please see attached document) 
scheduled for 20 September 2022. 

We need additional time to determine the availability and potential purchase of a split to satisfy the Mazomanie/Dane 
County density requirement. 

If you need any additional information or documentation from us, please let us know.  Also, please let us know if the 
request for postponement has been approved. 

Thank you, 

Rich & Kris Plendl 




